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2nd February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
The children have been studying ‘Macbeth’ this term in English, which they seem to have 
very much enjoyed. On Friday 10th February I would like to show the children the BBC 
version of the play, which was adapted for television. The rating for this film is a PG. If you 
would prefer your child not to watch, would you please let me know by 9am on Thursday 9th 
February.  
 
I will also provide some snacks for the children to watch during the film as an end of term 
treat.  
 
Please let me know if you would rather your child not have these.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L. Brett 

 
Miss Brett 
Class 6 Teacher 
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